
PARKING WARNING 

 
 

I had a visit yesterday from a “Mobile Officer” from Greater Vancouver 
Enforcement Branch.  He wanted to give our families FAIR WARNING that 
ticketing cars will begin for cars parked in “no parking zones” and zones 
that require the driver to stay in their vehicle while waiting.  

The school has no connection or ability to change the regulations. 
Hopefully none of you get a ticket but if you do, please do not call the 
school as it is beyond our jurisdiction and/or ability to do anything. 

 

The two areas mentioned were: 60 B Ave. and the other 192 Street. 

 

Ms. Harrison 

Principal 

 

 


